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Beaufort County Council Cancels  
September 17 Committee Meetings 

 
In light of the predicted storm impact of Hurricane Florence, the Beaufort County Council 
Committee meetings scheduled for Monday, September 17 are canceled.  Visit the Beaufort 
County website - www.bcgov.net - for additional information related to Hurricane Florence. 
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